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    COURTHOUSE ENTRY 

Be advised that starting Tuesday, March 24, 2020 entrance to the SDNY courthouses will be as follows: 

Daniel Patrick Moynihan Courthouse – The entry pavilion will be closed.  Public entrance to the 
courthouse will be through the Worth Street entrance only;  

Thurgood Marshall Courthouse – Public entrance will be through the Centre Street entrance.  Members of 
the Public with a disability who cannot enter through the Centre Street entrance will be accommodated at 
the Pearl Street entrance. 

For more information, please visit the Court’s website: www.nysd.uscourts.gov/covid-19-coronavirus 
or call: (212) 805-0005.  
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